
AMA Queensland invites your thoughts on the current state of Queensland Hospitals, and how you are  
being treated on the job.

The objective of this annual benchmarked survey is to determine whether:

	 Hospitals are meeting the grade when it  
comes to providing your leave; 

	 Your roster is timely and appropriate;
	 You are encouraged to claim overtime that  

is payable;

	 You can access the rotations you need to  
progress your career; and

	 You are working in a healthy workplace 
environment.

We want your full and frank feedback on your current hospital of employment, so that we can recognise 
the hospitals that are ideal for Doctors in Training and those that need improvement. We will then work 
collaboratively with Hospitals to anonymously address identified areas of concern. 

This anonymous survey has been designed to be comprehensive, but quick. It will take approximately  
5-7 minutes to complete. The survey is open to interns, junior house officers and senior house officers.

You can access the survey www.surveymonkey.com/r/RHHC2018 and we welcome you forwarding this  
to your non-member Doctors in Training colleagues.

The survey will close on Friday 31 August 2018 and findings will be published in early October to help  
inform your decision-making for future positions. The survey is anonymous and voluntary.

Once again, thank you for your participation. Your reply helps to shape a more positive future for  
Doctors in Training in Queensland and to identify the key areas that need improvement.

Kind regards, 
 
Chris Maguire 
Chair - AMA Queensland Council of Doctors in Training
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